
BRONINGTON COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

GRANT PROCESS 
 

Grant Application forms are available from the 

Clerk or can be downloaded from the Council’s 

website (www.bronington-cc.org). 

All application forms must be submitted to the 

Clerk by 31st March 2023. 

The Community Council will then scrutinise all 

applications received and, if necessary, invite 

applicants to attend the April meeting of the Council 

to provide additional information. 

At the May meeting, the Community Council will 

consider the applications and allocate amounts that 

are to be paid. 

The grants will then be paid in June. 
 

 

For further information and an application form please contact the 

Clerk by either email (broningtoncommunitycouncil@hotmail.co.uk) or 

by phone (01948 770678). 
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